
To whom it may concern,  
Dear sir or Madam, 
 
I have applied permanent resident about more than a year ago.  
Recently I heard a news from other people, on the 26th of May this year, parliament have 
received a legal motion from immigration department asked for a right can return some 
permanent resident applications.  
There are some words from deep inside of my heart, please take some of your valuable time 
to read it.   
Since I been into Australia, I have been through a period of knows the country, understand 
the country and love the country. I studied very hard and worked very hard as well. Before 
from my basic knowledge are western dishes only limit to pizza and steaks, but now I am so 
enjoying the thousands of different variety western dishes, start from finger food, entree, 
mains and desert, every time I looked at all the dirty empty plates came back from the 
customers. I felt so pleased. Before I have no idea of what is a tram, what is footy, but now I 
use more tram than a car, and I have my own AFL team to follow. Sometime if I have time I 
even go to MCG or travel to the gabba to cheer for my team with other Aussies.  
Recently i have worked at Hilton, Marriott, aged care, PricewaterhouseCoopers, Mallesons 
Stephen Jaques, Minter Ellison, Clayton Utz, Allens Arthur Robinson etc. through a agency. I 
have mixed so well with other people at work. I have received very good feedbacks from 
them. Every time I heard the manager said “ We are so glad to have you here.” I felt 
pleased.  
I am planning to buy a house to make my life step to next level.  
But when I heard this news, my heart feels so cold. I put all my feeling and everything I can 
say into Australia and love this country. But maybe there is a chance you will return all the 
applications. I felt so unfair.  
I hope someone can help me, can help us (all the other people been through the same as 
me) PLEASE! 
Thank you to take your time to read this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
a Applicant  
14th June 2010  
 


